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May 9, 2023 

The Newark Police Department would like to announce Lynnette Kenville as our new Senior Clerk-Typist. 
Lynnette comes to us from Wayne County where she has worked for almost 7 years as a Senior Clerk-
Typist at various County agencies.  

Lynnette is all about her family. She is married to her husband of 30 years and has two grown children. 
Her daughter is a nurse and son an electrician. Her son-in-law works for a construction company that 
her husband owns. 

Lynnette will be the face you see when you come to the police department and the voice you hear when 
you call and we are excited to have her join our team.  

Mayor Taylor said, "We are thrilled to have Lynnette joining our team. She brings with her many years of 

experience in serving her community.” 


